
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Musical	Theater	Campers	and	Parents,	
	
We	are	looking	forward	to	your	arrival	at	Lutherlyn	for	Musical	Theater	
Camp!	It	is	going	to	be	a	great	week!	
	
There	are	a	few	things	that	we	want	you	to	know	about	before	you	arrive	at	
Lutherlyn:	
	

• Please	arrive	at	camp	and	check-in	right	at	2:30	on	Sunday.	We	would	like	
all	of	the	Musical	Theater	Campers	to	arrive	at	the	beginning	of	check-in	so	
that	we	can	get	an	early	start	on	preparations	for	the	musical.		
	

• A	reminder	for	parents:	your	campers	will	be	performing	the	Musical	at	
5:45	on	Friday.	You	are	invited	to	come	to	enjoy	the	Musical	(5:45),	join	us	
for	closing	worship	(6:30),	and	your	campers	will	be	ready	to	head	home	
around	8:00	on	Friday	evening.		
	

Please	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	questions.	It	will	be	a	great	summer	at	
Lutherlyn	and	we	look	forward	to	seeing	you	for	Musical	Theater	Camp!	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Sincerely,	
	

       Your Friends at Lutherlyn 


